
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am attaching an electronic version of my submission on behalf of The North 
Abingdon Local Plan Group with particular reference to the proposed North 
Abingdon Site and green belt issues. I delivered a paper copy to the offices in 
Crowmarsh Gifford today but thought it would be helpful to submit an electronic 
copy of my submission. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further 
information. 
 
Many thanks, 
Ticia Lever 
(on behalf of the North Abingdon Local Plan Group) 
 


